
 
 

Singing for Fun! 
 

 

A fun introduction to singing as a group! We’ll be singing a mix of musical theatre, 

movie and pop songs, whilst learning some of the basics of musicianship and how 

to look after our voices. 

 

When? Thursdays after school until 4:30pm except Thurs 23rd May. 

What? singing for fun – for anyone who enjoys singing and would like to try singing 

in a group. 

Who? Year 3 and 4 

 

Cost for the term is £72, payable by BACS transfer. 

 

Please contact Sarah via sarahbottingmusic@gmail.com to register your interest, 

with completed details for your child (below). Once your place is confirmed then 

payment details will be sent. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Child’s name:  

Child’s class: 

Parent/Carer’s name: 

Parent/Carer’s phone number: 

Additional emergency contact details: 

 

If your child has any additional support needs then please let me know and we can 

have a chat about whether the club would be a good fit for them – I’ll do my best to 

ensure they can access the club successfully.  

 


